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November 30, 2015
Dear Parents:

Your child has been chosen and will work very hard as a member of the Nelson Oral Interpretation Team.  The team is made up of students, grades 4-6, who will perform in a group choral reading.  The team has been memorizing and preparing to recite a book called Goatilocks and the Three Bears by Erica S. Perl  at the District Oral Interpretation Festival..  The competition will take place on February 16th at Mercedes Edwards Theater.   In January your child will bring home a schedule that will show the time of our performance.
Students will continue to practice on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday during lunch recess, from 11:35 A.M to 12:00 P.M.  As we move closer to competition we will be adding other practice times in the afternoon.  For the Festival Students should wear jeans, white tennis shoes (does not have to be solid white).  Girls should wear their hair up in a ponytail.  The Team will be judged in the following areas:  voice quality, projection, pacing, poetry or book interpretation, poise, facial expressions, meaningful gestures, and ability to memorize.  Students can only miss two un-excuse absences, and must show the pillars of Character while practicing in order to continue as an Oral Interp. Member.  Thank you for your support of the Nelson Oral Interpretation team. 
Please sign the permission slip below permitting your child to participate and will follow the agreement above. Also make sure you put your child’s shirt size below.
There will be more forms to sign and fill out following the permission slip.
Sincerely,

Mrs. McBrien
My child, ________________________________, has permission to participate in Oral Interpretation.  Their performance will be on February 16, 2015.

Parent Signature _____________________________  Date _______________
*Shirt Size (Please circle) Youth Small , Medium, Large  Adult Small, Medium, Large

